

What We've Built Together—And What Comes Next!



Last month, we gathered with donors, community members, and city officials to break ground on the **Cindy Hess Memorial Park**—the first milestone in our **\$3.7 million capital campaign!** It was a beautiful moment to celebrate our shared vision and set the tone for what's ahead.

Waxahachie donors, community members, city officials, and YMCA staff came together to celebrate this important milestone and set the tone for the exciting work ahead as we move into the next phase of our capital project.

See Event Photos

A Look Ahead: Renovating our Building





The next critical step in our campaign is renovating the Waxahachie Family YMCA building. While the park celebration marked an exciting start, our work is far from over. To continue to bring the vision to life, we'll need your continued support to renovate and expand our facility.

Phase Two will include:

- Expanding the building by 11,000 square feet to serve more members and families
- A welcoming new fellowship atrium designed for connection and community
- An expanded parking lot with 100+ new spaces
- Modern, family-friendly dressing rooms with direct pool access
- A larger, enhanced Child Watch room
- Three new group exercise studios
- A versatile community room for events, programs, and community gathering

LEARN MORE

How you can build that future

Your support has already made a meaningful impact—but there's still time to help shape the full future of the Waxahachie Family YMCA.

Ways to Make an Impact:

- 1. Give a one-time or monthly gift- <u>Click here</u>
- 2. Make a multi-year pledge- Pledge a gift, and pay it over 3-5 years in installments. Learn more here.
- 3. Donate appreciated stock—Make a tax-smart gift through donatestock.com.
- 4. Start a Facebook fundraiser—Rally your network to support the Y. Learn how here.

Thank you for helping shape the future of the Waxahachie YMCA. Together, we're building more than a facility—we're building community.

SUPPORT THE CAMPAIGN





You are receiving this email because you provided your email address to the YMCA. If you no longer wish to receive emails of this type, please click the unsubscribe button below instead of reporting this email as spam. Thank you for your cooperation!



Waxahachie Family YMCA | 100 YMCA Dr. | Waxahachie, TX 75165 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!